
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Prince of Wales School 

Maiden Castle Road 

Dorchester 

Dorset 

DT1 2HH 

 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next week is Comic Relief week! We wanted to let you all know details about POW’s Got Talent!! This is a                     

talent show which will be hosted during lunchtimes and below is a schedule of when each year will be                   

performing; 

 

Pre-School and Reception - Tuesday 12th March 

Year One and Year Two - Wednesday 13th March 

Year Three and Year Four - Thursday 14th March 

 

All children are welcome to come and watch during lunchtimes if they do not wish to enter. This will be                    

free of charge. However, children that are entering will be asked to donate £1.  

 

We are all looking forward to watching the children showcase their talents!  

 

During assembly time on Friday, staff will be taking part in the talent show, which I’m sure all of the                    

children will thoroughly enjoy.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Miss White and Mr Gall 

(Trainee Teachers) 

 

 

 


